
 

To: Mr Elyas Aflah Nasser Al Maskari, Sultan Saif Abdullah Al Saadi, Mr Abdullah Khamis Ali Al 
Issai 

cc: Mr Abdullah Rashed Nasser Al Khadouri, Permanent Representative of Oman 

 

Our ref.: 14563/2024/I/ONM 30 August 2024 

Subject: Invitation to participate in the RA I hybrid training workshop on 
Regional WIGOS Centres functions and tools, for East and North 
Africa, Dar es Salaam, Tanzania, 7 - 9 October 2024. 

Action required: To confirm participation preferably not later than 10 September 2024. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

I have the pleasure of informing you that at the kind invitation of the 
Tanzanian Meteorological Authority (TMA), WMO is organizing a hybrid training workshop 
for RA I on Regional WIGOS Centres (RWC) functions and tools, from 7 to 9 October 
2024 in Dar es Salaam, Tanzania. 

The purpose of the training workshop on RWCs is to deliver training to the 
RA I National Focal Points on WIGOS Data Quality Monitoring System (NFP-WDQMS) 
from East and North African countries as well as to staff from RWCs candidate Members. 
Please note that more information, including local logistics and the workshop programme 
will be made available online in due course from the workshop webpage. 

As a host country of the regional training centre for Arabic Countries and 
active member in the region with extended experience in WIGOS tools, your 
participation following previous informal consultations to the workshop is welcomed. You 
are therefore invited to attend the event in-person. 

Kindly note that the expenses relating to your attendance should be borne by 
your government or organization, if you attend in-person. For any further information, 
you may contact Mr Luis Nunes (lfnunes@wmo.int) or Mr. Rabia Merrouchi 
(rmerrouchi@wmo.int) from the WMO secretariat.  

I look forward to your participation in the workshop. 

Yours faithfully,

 
Mr Nir Stav 

Director 
Infrastructure Department 
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